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Aer Lingus continues Trans Atlantic Expansion
Aer Lingus celebrated the launch of its inaugural light from Dublin to 
Toronto, its fourth transatlantic route launch in recent months and the 
latest part of its significant transatlantic growth plan in 2014 adding to 
the new San Francisco Dublin direct launched last month. 

 The new 757 service will operate with a daily service between Dublin 
and Toronto during the summer season and up to four weekly services 
operating during the winter. The new route also offers our customers 
additional connectivity by road to key cities within Canada.

 Speaking on the occasion of the inaugural flight, Aer Lingus Director of 
Cargo Peter OʼNeill said:

“We are delighted to add a direct service to Canada to our network. 
Toronto is a very important market in terms of business links. Aer Lingus 
has a long established supply route to Canada via Boston and New 
York.  The service also opens up connections to all key cities within 
Canada by road freight.  The 757 aircraft has opened up significant 
opportunities for Aer Lingus Cargo to and from Canada, especially for 
mail and small freight”
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